
18.343 
 
 
 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
We write to you on behalf of the residents of Mill Race in Duleek.  Could you please look favorably at 
reassigning our estate to the Laytown Bettystown Area as the rest of our village/town is in this area 
and the residents do not seem to be getting a proper representation from the Ashbourne Area.  
 
We have signatures included from many of the residents requesting this. [List of signatures 
received]. 
We the residents of Duleek would like to be in a position to vote for councillors based in the elected 
area of Laytown/Bettystown.  Under the terms of section 4 Local Electoral Boundary Commission 
Guidelines. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Amanda Smith 
Secretary. 
 
Duleek Revival Programme 
 
 


